
TOWN OF HAMPSTEAD  

 LAWN WATERING RECOMMENDATIONS  

FOR ALL RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES 

• Lawn watering at odd numbered addresses should take place only on 
odd numbered calendar days 

• Lawn watering at even numbered addresses should take place only on even       
numbered calendar days 

• Lawn watering should not occur between the hours of 8 AM and 7 PM. 

Lawn watering creates the highest demand on our limited water supply during 

the summer months. A lawn only needs about 1” of water a week to be healthy. 

Set your sprinklers to run at night for the minimum amount of time to reach this 

goal and allow the grass to go dormant during dry periods. Vegetable gardens 

and flowers should be watered using hand-held hoses during the early morning 

hours. Please do your part to conserve this shared resource by reducing the 

amount of water you use on your lawn and garden regardless of drought status 

or private well.  

 

The Town of Hampstead Select Board and Water Resources  
Committee recommend these practices for restricting lawn watering  

during periods of drought as determined by the New Hampshire 
Drought Management Team and/or a State of Emergency  

Declaration by the Governor's Office.  
For current conditions go to www.drought.gov/states/New-Hampshire 

Level 1 — Moderate Drought  

• Lawn watering at odd numbered addresses should take place only on 
Mondays and Thursdays 

• Lawn watering at even numbered addresses should take place only on  
Tuesdays  and Fridays 

• Lawn watering should not occur between the hours of 8 AM and 7 PM. 

Level 2 — Severe Drought  

• Lawn watering should cease 

Level 3 — Extreme Drought  

The Select Board will review drought condition updates  provided by the State 
Drought Management Team, U.S. Drought  Monitor and Hampstead Water      
Resources Committee on a bi-weekly basis and consider the need to change or 
eliminate the level of restrictions recommended. 

For more information contact the Town Hall or email hwrc.all@gmail.com  

For drought status, go to www.drought.gov/states/New-hampshire 




